PRESS RELEASE April 6, 1970
CARIBOO COLLEGE

Mr, Harrison stated he is very happy with the progress being made. The
College has received a considerable number of applications and if this trend

continues he is sure the Cariboo College will have a sizable student body.

The administrative staff is now complete and over half the teaching faculty
has been appointed.

Library books and materials are in the process of being ordered so that the
students will have adequate facilities in this respect by the time the College
opens this September.

Arrangements have been made to provide student common rooms and provisions
for science facilities are well under way.

It is anticipated that some form of bus service will be provided from a central
location to the Indian Residential School.

The Career Program schedule is almost complete, with one or two exceptions
and it is hoped to establish a good evening extension program, including some
first and second year academic courses along with technical and general interest
offerings.

Mr. Harrison said he hoped that people will not hesitate to come down to the
College office, The Counselling staff will be avaialbe to assist adults and will
also be visiting the secondary schools starting at the beginning of this month.

The Principal advised that as further progress is made he will keep the

public informed.



